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Research Analysis 

 

Pending  

 

Prepared By: House Research Staff 

 

Fiscal Analysis 

 

SB 29, which decouples the Deputy Director of the Oklahoma State Bureau of Investigation’s 

(OSBI) salary and qualifications from that of the Director, has no immediate fiscal or revenue 

implications for the state. An impact would only be created in a circumstance where OSBI 

decides to increase or decrease the Deputy’s salary.   

 

Prepared By: Kristina King 

 

Other Considerations 

 

None. 
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